
 
 

  

 

3 July 2024 45 Pipitea Street, Thorndon, Wellington 6011 
PO Box 805, Wellington 
Phone +64 04 495 7200 
Email: OIA@dia.govt.nz  

dia.govt.nz  

Joe 
fyi-request-27128-15cb0558@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Joe, 

Your Official Information Act 1982 request reference OIA 2324-1072 

I am responding to your email of 4 June 2024 requesting the following under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

“A complete list of government agencies that hold contracts with Datacom for 
telecommunication services (phone, email, cloud services, etc).” 

On 13 June 2024, the Energy Efficiency and Conservation Authority (EECA) advised you that 
the request had been transferred to Te Tari Taiwhenua | the Department of Internal Affairs. 
On 17 June 2024, we advised you that the due date was 12 July 2024. 

As noted by EECA, we can only provide a list of agencies consuming Datacom services via 
Common Capabilities/Framework Agreements, or via the Marketplace. We do not hold 
information regarding agencies independently contracting with Datacom. For the 2023/24 
financial year, we are aware of the following agencies consuming telecommunication 
services with Datacom: 

• Christchurch City Council; 

• Department of Internal Affairs; 

• Earthquake Commission; 

• Far North District Council; 

• Inland Revenue Department; 

• Kaipara District Council; 

• Kiwibank Limited; 

• Land Information New Zealand; 

• New Zealand Lotteries Commission; 

• Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment; 

• Ministry of Justice; 

• Ministry for Primary Industries; and 

• Whakarongorau (formerly Homecare Medical). 
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You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Act, to seek a review of my decision by the 
Office of the Ombudsman. The postal address of the Office of the Ombudsman is PO Box 
10152, Wellington. Alternatively, you can phone 0800 802 602 or email 
info@ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz.   

We intend to publish our response to your request on www.dia.govt.nz. This letter, with 
your personal details removed, will be published in its entirety. Publishing responses 
increases the availability of information to the public and is consistent with the Act’s 
purpose of enabling effective participation in the making and administration of laws and 
policies and promoting the accountability of Ministers and officials. 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

Jeremy Cauchi 
Director Ministerial, Monitoring, and Capability 


